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YEAR 4 SHOWCASE
Year 4 students have been developing their observational skills in Visual Art.  They
started off their first week in the new Art room drawing a shoe from memory, then practised a
new method of line drawing. Contour drawings help students to engage the right side of their
brain and it is clear that a little instruction goes a long way!  Zoe G's shoe drawings demonstrate
an amazing development in skills in just one lesson, when comparing the first drawing of a shoe
(from memory) and with guided learning. After their first Art class focussing on drawing, William in
Year 4 commented, "That was intense work!"

Zoe G

 
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 3

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/junior-art-03jpg


Mrs Ann McDermott 
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Junior School Specialist Teacher (Visual Arts)
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